
Event Overview

BNA CONFERENCE 2015

British Naturalists’ Association

FOUNDED 1905

The National Body for Naturalists

Bugs, Birds and Antlers

This year’s National Conference, held on 9th May, at Forest School Epping  had a greater
emphasis on field workshop sessions compared with previous years and was well attended by
delegates from all over the country.

Field Workshops



The Talks

Talks from our guest Speakers Nick Baker
[Building A Naturalist], Norma Chapman
[Deer in Britain - changes seen over five
decades] and, after a break for afternoon
tea, Professor Ian Newton on Bird
Migration



Left to right:
Three members of the South
Yorkshire Branch
Roy Stewart , Mark Dudley and
Kevin Hinchlife,  received
recognition as Registered
Members.

Professor Ian Newton received the
Peter Scott Memorial Award

John Dobson FBNA received the
David Bellamy Award  for 2013

The Richard Fitter Memorial Medal was presented to
Steven Rutherford MBNA

June Crew
won the haiku poetry competition

Awards

Nick Baker and Norma Chapman were recipients of Fellowship Honoris Causa.



Picture Gallery


